

PRESIDENTS' COUNCIL 2024 MEETINGS

WINTER MEETING
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2024
7:00-8:00PM ZOOM

SPRING MEETING WEDNESDAY, MAY 8, 2024 7:00-8:00PM ZOOM

All parents and guardians with students currently enrolled in the Woodbridge Township School District are invited to attend a one-hour Zoom meeting with Superintendent Dr. Massimino, Mayor McCormac, and members of the Board of Education. The meeting will discuss current happenings in the district, updates from the mayor, and include a special presentation.

Sign up for the meeting will be sent via email/text to all parents in the district the week of February 5, 2024

email: PresidentsCouncilWB@gmail.com

